Planning and Zoning Minutes
June 5, 2025
8:00 PM

The monthly meeting was called to order by Chair Dean Holthaus with the following members
present Dave Thielen, Robin Caufman, Ron Mehr and Clerk/Zoning Administrator Lynn Burg.

Minutes from February 6, 2025, meeting were read. A motion to approve the minutes was
made by Mehr, seconded by Caufman. Carried 4-0.

Rob Gertken was at the meeting to have the board members to look over and approve the
preliminary plat.

A motion for a recommendation to approve the preliminary plat to the Town board was
made by Thielen, seconded by Mehr. Carried 4-0.

The Planning and Zoning members talked about changing the meeting from 8:00 pm to 7:00 pm.

A motion to change the meeting time from 8:00 pm to 7:00 pm was made by Thielen,
seconded by Mehr. Carried 4-0

Jerry Hemmesch was at the meeting and informed the board members that he was interested on
being a member on the Planning and Zoning Board.

A motion for a recommendation to approve Jerry Hemmesch to be on the Planning and
Zoning Board to the Town board was made by Mehr, seconded by Thielen. Carried 4-0

A motion to adjourn was made by Thielen, seconded by Caufman. Carried 4-0.

The next Planning and Zoning Board meeting will be June 5, 2025, at 7:00 PM.



